
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The Hanover Zoning Board will be holding a  

Public Hearing for the purpose of approving a  

Conditional Use Permit for a  

Livestock Processing Facility  

@ 101 S. Washington St. (The Factory) 

in the Village of Hanover. 

Meeting will be held at the 

Hanover Park District (old school) 

500 Fillmore St, Hanover 

Wednesday, March 23rd, 2022 @ 7 p.m. 

 

 

 


